
 

 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 
To: Pima County Boards and Commissions Office 
 Tucson Office of the Clerk 
 
FROM: Kimberly Fitch, Secretary of Pima County/Tucson Women’s Commission 
 
DATE: August 24, 2024 
 
RE: Lisa Nutt Appointment  
 
This memorandum will serve as the reappointment of at-large commissioner Lisa Nutt to the 
Pima County/Tucson Women’s Commission with a term is 5/20/22 through 5/19/26. 
 
Please advise if you require any further information. 


